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The section of the creek that the rodeo will be held on will be closed Friday evening, but I'm not sure what time
our permit for the park will take effect.  Last year I think it was 7pm, but I'm not positive of that time this year. 
Kerr Park itself is still open to the public. If you plan on fishing the morning hours you will be fine.
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